
Dear Parents, 
 
 Our Christmas program is coming up on December 14 at  
6:30 p.m. Students should arrive at Biederman Hall NO LATER 
THAN 6:15.  This letter is to inform you about what your child 
should wear, and other details. 
 
 The name of our program is “THE GREATEST GIFT”.  Your 
student should dress in NICE, CHRISTMAS-Y clothes.  No shorts, 
but nice jeans are okay.  Girls may wear dresses, skirts, or 
nice pants, but NOT LONG skirts or dresses, please, and not 
TOO FANCY. ABSOLUTELY NO HIGH HEELS. Boys should wear nice 
pants and shirts. There are a few special instructions as well   
 
 KINDERGARTEN – NO SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS Santa hats are  
                    okay, but OPTIONAL! 
 
     FIRST GRADE - MICE  If your child is one of the mice, it 

would be nice if they could wear a     
brown, white, tan or gray top or 
shirt, and pants or skirts. Or a 
dress of one of the above colors 
would work. I will provide the rest 
of the costume. I also will provide 
the SANTA costume.  SUGARPLUMS could  
wear a tutu over leggings or pants 
(this is OPTIONAL!) 

 
 SECOND GRADE – Santa hats or reindeer antlers could be  
    worn with their Christmas-y clothes (this 
    is OPTIONAL!) I will be providing costumes                  
    for the Nativity players (Mary, Joseph,             
    shepherds, kings) 
  
 Your student will be bringing home the words to all of 
our songs (except Kindergarten).  It would be good if you 
could see that they work on learning all the words.  We have 
been working hard in music class to memorize the songs, but 
some extra practice at home would be very helpful.  
      
 

Again, students should arrive at the hall on December 14 
no later than 6:15 p.m. (teachers will tell them where to 
meet).  We are looking forward to a fun evening! 
 
     Thank you and Merry Christmas, 
     Mrs. Elaine Lyle, Program Director  


